
 

EBOLA - What Should I do? 
 

• Broward College is committed to assisting all of our students, faculty, and staff.  If you suspect you may 
have been exposed to Ebola there are steps you can take to make sure you receive treatment and protect 
those around you. 

• Below are some simple guidelines for what you need to do if you have traveled to West Africa AND 
experiencing symptoms of Ebola: 

 
Procedures for 21 Days 

 
• Broward College faculty, staff and students returning from West Africa should check their temperature 

and report any symptoms, including headache, joint/muscle aches, weakness, diarrhea, vomiting, stomach 
pain or lack of appetite once daily from the first day of their return from travel and for 21 days thereafter. 
For a complete list of Ebola symptoms, visit the CDC website www.cdc.gov/vhf/ebola. 

• In the event of onset of a fever of 100 degrees or higher or any of the symptoms listed above, DO NOT 
REPORT TO WORK OR SCHOOL.   

 
Procedures if You Are Symptomatic 

 
• Symptomatic faculty/staff should contact their primary care physician via telephone to relay information 

about recent travel to foreign countries, potential exposure and symptoms. As with any illnesses, limit 
your exposure to others and do not come to Broward College if you are symptomatic.  

• Symptomatic Broward College students should first contact their Primary Care Physician.  

 
Who to Contact Upon Return 

 
• Broward College Faculty and Staff: Prior to returning to work after travel, faculty/staff should contact 

their primary care physician and relay pertinent information about their recent travel to the countries 
listed above.  
 

• Broward College Students: Prior to returning to campus/classes, students with recent travel to the 
countries listed above should contact Broward College- Director of Safety Chief Fire Official-Marcus 
Robinson at Mrobins2@broward.edu / 954-201-5323. 

 

 

mailto:Mrobins2@broward.edu

